
 

 
 
August 15, 2013 
 
 
Big Wave Dave  
Via: email - bigwavedave@me.com 
 
Subject: Ogden Point Weather Station 
 
Dear Dave, 
 
 
The GVHA weather station at Ogden Point experienced both 
hardware and software failure on July 28.  We understand this 
service is used by many organizations and individuals in the 
community. We appreciate your patience while we implement an 
effective long-term solution to provide Ogden Point weather data 
free of charge to users. 
 
We are currently assessing replacement options for the damaged 
weather station equipment and software in order to provide the 
best possible service. The weather station was installed in 2004 to 
deliver online streaming data on wind speed and direction, 
temperature and humidity from the breakwater lighthouse.  
 
 

Please forward any feedback or concerns to 
gvha@victoriaharbour.org or at 250-383-8300 ext.239 
 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
 
 
Rebecca Penz, Manager, Stakeholder Engagement & First Nations 
Initiatives 
 


